
Hello. 
 
I am writing to inform you that I disagree with HB4145. As our law makers you should work to 
protect our constitution and protect us from laws that skirt due process. This extension to the 
already blatantly unconstitutional law in effect will further erode the rights of the individual 
that should be protected from any who may choose to erode them.  
Please ask yourself “would this hold up in the Supreme Court?” 
If the answer is no, you may have reason to question your actions on all our behalf 
 
—a concerned citizen. 
 

Henry Glover 


